
SYAMA PRASAD MOOKERJEE PORT, KOLKATA 

HALDIA DOCK COMPLEX 

 

 

Notice 
 

 

 The notice w.r.t. the written test and the COVID-19 protocols published on 27.01.2021 

in SMP, Kolkata website in connection with Advertisement No. 05/2020 for engagement of Jr. 

Engineer on contract under I&CF Division, Haldia Dock Complex stands withdrawn.  

 

 The revised notice in this respect will be displayed soon. 

 

 

 

 

 

Sr. Dy. Manager (P&IR) 

Haldia Dock Complex 

SMP, Kolkata 


